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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: Kimberly Grimes <kimgrimes55@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 10:06 AM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Wind Farm

Hello, 
I'm a  Fenwick permanent resident. My family helped create Camp Meeting in 1895 and built many of the first houses 
here. We love Fenwick and our beaches! 
 
I have been asking my neighbors about the wind farm and have discovered 100% SUPPORT of the wind farms. Our 
current Town Council keeps saying that no one supports them in Fenwick but the truth is only those council members 
and a few others do not support the wind farm. The Council has NEVER surveyed the residents about this.  The rest of us 
understand how we need to do everything possible to get off Big Oil and use renewable resources if we are to fight 
catastrophic climate change. 
 
As I sit in my oceanfront home, I am only too aware that we are on the frontline of rising seas levels and if we don't act 
now, Fenwick will be underwater sooner than we can even imagine. 
 
I applaud DREC and the State of Delaware for doing the right thing and leading the fight! 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Kimberly McCabe Grimes 
 
P.S. As I am sure that you are aware, our residents, along with others, have been receiving not just misinformation about 
the windmills but absolute LIES about it. Unfortunately this has made some people fearful.  


